
1

Boger, Linda

From: Cathy Unruh <Cathy.Unruh@tomcatmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 1:51 PM
To: Mark Woodard; Bennett, John A; Brightwell, Doug
Cc: 'Dan Hester'
Subject: Proposed changes to Animal Ordinance

Gentlemen: 
 
This is to convey MEOW Now’s support of the proposed changes to the Pinellas County Animal 
Ordinance to be considered on Tuesday, February 21. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Cathy Unruh 
President of the Board 
MEOW Now, Inc. 
 
www.meownowfl.org 


